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New electricity meters 

 

 

 

Cowell Electric are installing new Smart Meters for 
SA Government in Murputja 

 

 
When? 
New Smart Meters will be installed in all houses, businesses, 
and other buildings in the Murputja community between 
23/4/21 and 4/5/21. The power will go out for about 2 
hours while the meter is being installed. 
 
Why are the meters being changed? 
The existing meters are old and not working well anymore. 
New Smart Meters are being installed to replace the old 
meters. Smart Meters can send information through the 
mobile networks, so they don’t need to be read by a meter 
reader anymore.  

 
What do I need to do? 
You need to make sure there is safe access to your meter. 
Please make sure the area around your meter is clear and 
that there is nothing around that might be dangerous for the 
meter installers. Let us know if you have dogs or pets that 
need to be taken care of while the meter is being 
installed. 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information 
about Smart Meters, please contact Cowell Electric on 1800 
805 020 or accounts@cowellelectric.com.au.  You can also 
email SA Government at dem.raes@sa.gov.au.  
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